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We have received an overwhelming response to the upcoming training sessions for the South 
Carolina Workers’ Compensation Commission’s new KERMIT (Key Element Reporting 
Management & Incident Tracking) system.  
 
We’d like to answer some of the questions we have received: 
 
Question:    When and where can I register? 
Answer:   On August 19, 2019, we will publish the links for registration on our website:          

www.wcc.sc.gov.  Additionally, we will send out the registration links via email.   
  Registration will open Tuesday, August 20, 2019 at 10:00 am. 
 
Question:     Will there be a live feed or webinar of the training? 
Answer:     Unfortunately, we do not have the technology to stream the events.  The training 

materials will be posted our website prior to the training sessions. In addition, we 
provide tutorials on our website prior to the release of the new system. 

 
Question: Who should attend? 
Answer:  Individuals responsible for processing, managing, filing and adjudicating claims in   

the State Workers’ Compensation system; including claim administrators, insurance 
carriers, legal assistants, attorneys and employers. Anyone that will be filing claims 
and managing claims on the KERMIT system 

 
Question: What are the dates and venues for training? 
Answer: September 18 – Columbia- Midlands Technical College/Airport Campus 
  September 24 - Greenville – Furman University 
          September 27 – Charleston - The College Center at Trident Technical College 
           September 30- Columbia – Midlands Technical College/Airport Campus 
           October 3- Charleston- The College Center at Trident Technical College 
           October 7- Greenville- Furman University 
 
 

 We hope everyone can attend.  If you are registering only for the materials, please note that the 
materials will be posted on our website. We ask that you register ONLY if you can attend one 
of the sessions; space is limited.   

 
 If you have any further questions, please contact Amy Proveaux at aproveaux@wcc.sc.gov  

 

1333 Main Street, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 
www.wcc.sc.gov 

 


